

School Parent Family Association

0121 675 6028

Chair: Kristina Moore
Vice Chair: Kelly Thompson



results of events that have been held.

SS Peter & Paul Catholic Primary School, Kingsbury Road, Birmingham, B24 9ND



spfa@ssptrpl.bham.sch.uk

Follow us: SSPP Fundraising Page

Registered Charity: 1172005

SS Peter & Paul, School Parent & Family Association (SPFA) brings together families, staff and pupils to support our fantastic school!

September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

We have some very exciting news! We will soon begin taking online payments for our events and items that we sell.

If you visit http://www.pta-events.co.uk/spfa, you will find our school page. On here we will list our upcoming events or any items we have for sale and you can then purchase them via Stripe. We can also share SPFA news, copies of our letters and minutes, requests for volunteers, details of companies that have donated to us and lots more.

Anyone can view our pages, but in order to purchase you will need to register. On the top right of the page is the Register button. Click here and complete your details for registration. If you are using a mobile device, please use the 3 lines on the top right to access the menu. Another advantage to registering means you can choose to receive the SPFA newsletter, which will be sent termly. It will contain details of what we have coming up and the

Stripe offer charities reduced transaction fees of 20p per transaction and 1.4% of the total. An example of the charges would be, if you purchased an item for £5, your end total would be £5.27 or 6 packs (£30) would become £30.63.

You can purchase multiple items for multiple children in one transaction; you just need to complete their individual details in the relevant checkout options.

Although we are now taking online payments, we will still be accepting cash. However this will be reviewed following the school decision to go cashless.

An advantage to using the PTA-Events platform is that we can now make our events almost paperless. This means there will be no movie or disco tickets issued; instead we will produce a list of all the children/adults that are booked on to an event and use this to confirm their attendance.

We have included as much current detail as possible so you can see how informative and useful this site will be for the SPFA, parents, carers and staff. It will be updated whenever we arrange new events, are selling fundraising merchandise or have news.

At the moment, the only items we have for sale are our new uniform items, Reception Welcome Disco Tickets and School Merchandise which you will find by choosing Shop and Uniform & Merchandise located at the top of the page.

We will be continuing to regularly update our Facebook Page.

Thank you for continuing support. If you have any questions regarding PTA-Events, please get in touch with us at spfa@ssptrpl.bham.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

